
Volunteers needed at The Saline Community Fair 

 

The Saline Fair isn’t possible without the help of its volunteers.  We have 

volunteer opportunities throughout the week doing a variety of things.  Volunteers 

are needed in the office, in exhibit areas, helping with activities and helping with 

set up and clean up.  Volunteers are needed Saturday, Aug 24th and Sunday, 

Aug 25th during the afternoon for setup.  Volunteers are needed mornings, 

afternoons and evenings Monday, Aug 26th through Sunday, Sept 2nd.  

Volunteers can be teens and adults.   

 

All volunteers will receive a day fair pass and the opportunity to enter a drawing 

for a $50 gift card.   

 

For more information, contact our Volunteer Coordinator 

Connie George 

clgeorge@comcast.net 

734-476-3543 

 

 

mailto:clgeorge@comcast.net

